
To whom it may concern, I live in Cincinnati, Hamilton County. I have recently learned about 
Duke's plans to install pipeline to transport natural gas to other states. As s resident of Blue Ash 
and concerned community member, I want to express my concern for this project. I am first 
deeply disappointed in Duke's commtmications and lack of direct honesty in this plan. Secondly, 
I am very concerned for the safety of my friends, family and neighbors as it relates to the 
location of said pipeline. I feel very strongly that this should run through very rural areas that are 
not highly populated - more importantly not near schools. Why would we want this in a growing 
area where Blue Ash is going out of their way to draw more people into the area? 

While things are critical there are several non-critical factors that come into play, including 
potential liabilities by homeowners and the need to disclose this. If we do not have a choice in 
this matter, I do not want it near my property nor my schools. This will be a huge property value 
loss and costly. 

Thank you, 

Ali Margello 
20 Carpenter's Run 
Blue Ash, OH 
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